From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:54:34 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 11:14 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
chris montgomery

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In February I used 0 (zero) electricity at my seasonal residence. I was charged $50.25 for Delivery. I can only
conclude that a potential increase of 100% will result in me paying $100.50 monthly for using NO electricity. Seems
absurd. In most social contracts the cost (OHIP, taxes, OAS, etc.) is borne equally by all. I understand that I am one
of those fortunate enough to enjoy a seasonal residence. However, I already pay property taxes disproportionate to
full time residents (for virtually no services) and will now be further burdened by this unfair and arbitrary increase.





